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DEPARTMENT OF

LABOR AND INDUSTRIES
[Filed March 29, 2023, 9:14 a.m.]

Prevailing Rate of Wage Publication - Rate Corrections
Pursuant to RCW 39.12.015, 39.12.020, and WAC 296-127-011, on 

March 24, 2023, the industrial statistician determined and published 
on the internet a correction to prevailing wage rates. The corrected 
rates will become effective 30 days after publication, on April 23, 
2023.

This correction will impact the ironworkers and roofers trades in 
multiple counties.

For more information on prevailing wage or a copy of the rates, 
please visit our website at https://lni.wa.gov/licensing-permits/
public-works-projects/prevailing-wage-rates/ or call 360-902-5335.

Tracy West
Rules Coordinator
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